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January 24, 2025

Dear Harvest Supporters,

Fappy New Year!

We are so grateful for your support throughout 2024. It is our prayer that you find encouragement in
Zephaniah 3:17:

“The Lord your God in your midst, The Mighty One, will save;
He will rejoice over you with gladness, He will quiet you with His love,
He will rejoice over you with singing.”

As the Lord leads, we are excited about the opportunities 2025 holds. We are praying this will be a
year of growth, adding new missionaries to the Harvest family and sending more workers into the
mission fields. We ask for your prayers that the Lord will guide the right missionaries to join Harvest so
that, together, we can move forward in furthering the Kingdom of God.

With the sale of the Harvest warehouse, our costs have been significantly reduced. As a result, we
have lowered our missionary fees to five percent, meaning ninety-five percent of every donation
goes directly to the missionaries on the field.

We are excited to announce our annual Have A Heart For Harvest Fundraiser ~ Hearts For Ministry
Banquet on February 20, 2025, at First Baptist Church in Ocala, FL. If you are interested in attending
or would like to give a special gift, please visit our website at www.Harvestinternational.org or scan
the QR Code below.

Thank you for your continued financial support for the missionaries serving the Lord and for the min-
istry of Harvest International.

God bless you all,

Ted & Debbic T0ray

Rod & Debbie Wray
Executive Directors
Harvest International, Inc.
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